To whom it may concern,

Water is the essence of life on Earth. Water is Australia’s most precious resource. Every
effort must be made to make sure water is valued.
Please ensure that the Singleton Licence, if it is granted meets the Tier 3 EIA.

The most rigorous form of scrutiny is a Tier 3 Environmental Impact Assessment.

Applying the highest tier of environmental impact assessment will ensure:

the impacts and risks of the Project are fully understood

that the public can at last be heard.

Industry, mining and agriculture have consistently destroyed our
precious Australian landscapes.

Please use all of your current powers, combined with intelligent thinking
and current technologies to make an open, transparent decision
regarding this water licence.

Ensure a Tier 3 EIA

Kind regards
Garry McPherson



